
To: Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

621 Woodland Square Loop SE

Lacey, WA 98503

RE: Docket UE-231031 Puget Sound Energy’s Electric Tariff Revision

Dear Mr. Killip,

PSE has expressed their intention to maintain the existing net metering rate until at least 
December 31, 2025, in order to facilitate the completion of a much needed solar valuation 
study that is needed. Prospective solar customers are unsure about whether or not PSE will 
terminate net metering for new customers. 

As you know, PSE has submitted an official request to the Washington Utility and Trade 
Commission (WUTC) to publicly declare their intention, thereby eliminating any possible 
ambiguity for the following two years.

I endorse and support PSE's filing and request that you approve it.  I drive an e-car and hope to 
expand use of solar wherever and whenever I can.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth DeWreede, Rochester, WA 98579
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